
 

 

Our ref: NAR/KIS/welcome/24-25 
 
28 August 2024  
 
Good Afternoon  
 
We hope you have had a lovely Summer with your families.  We are excited to welcome back students as we 
continue with our expectations reset, building on the success of last term where we enjoyed celebrating those 
demonstrating excellence in all aspects of life at Huxlow.  
 
Our higher expectations regarding uniform really helped to reset the bar both in classrooms and around the 
building. Students had real pride in their uniform and this has a remarkable impact on behaviour and attitudes 
to learning.  
 
A reminder of our expectations regarding uniform and presentation: 
 

      Blazers are compulsory 
      Jumpers optional (not to be worn instead of blazer) 
      Black or navy socks  
      Black tailored (non-jersey) trousers   
      Knee length black Karlsports pleated skirt with black tights  
      Black polishable shoes (no trainers or sports brands)  
      No false lashes or false nails  
      No smart watches  
      One set of stud earring and one ring only (no bracelets or necklaces)  
 
There have been lots of exciting site and staff developments at Huxlow which we will share over the next few 
weeks.  
  
Please enjoy the rest of the holidays and we look forward to welcoming back years 8-11 as well as our year 7’s 
for the first time. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
  
 
 

Kim Isaksen 
Headteacher 
 


